COMMUNITY HALL AND SPORTS PAVILION PROJECT - UPDATE

New Romney Town Council is pleased to confirm that it has received exciting news
that, following an extended delay within the planning process, its Community Hall
and Sports Pavilion Project planning application will be considered by Folkestone
and Hythe District Council’s Planning Committee at its first virtual meeting on
Tuesday 26" May.

The District Council has advised that the Planning Committee meeting, which
commences at 7.00pm, can be followed live by using the following link:
bit.ly/YouTubeMeetings

So, along with Members of New Romney Town Council, interested residents may
wish to view the meeting as it happens via YouTube, as detailed above.

If the Town Council’s planning application is approved next week, the Community
Hall and Sports Pavilion project will be able to start moving forward, once again,
towards realisation, so this is a pivotal moment in the progress of this exciting
project.

A further update will follow.

Town Clerk
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